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RS-14-350 

December 16, 2014 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Director, Division of Security Operations 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2 
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-72 and NPF-77 
NRC Docket Nos. STN 50-456 and STN 50-457 

Byron Station, Units 1 and 2 
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-37 and NPF-66 
NRC Docket Nos. STN 50-454 and STN 50-455  

Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1 and 2 
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-53 and DPR-69 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-317 and 50-318  

Clinton Power Station, Unit 1 
Facility Operating License No. NPF-62 
NRC Docket No. 50-461  

Dresden Nuclear Power Station, Units 2 and 3 
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-19 and DPR-25 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249  

LaSalle County Station, Units 1 and 2 
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-11 and NPF-18 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374 

Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2 
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353  

Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2 
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-63 and NPF-69 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-220 and 50-410  
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Subject: 

Reference: 

Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-16 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-219  

Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3 
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-44 and DPR-56 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-277 and 50-278  

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2 
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-29 and DPR-30 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265  

R.E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-18 
NRC Docket No. 50-244  

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-50 
NRC Docket No. 50-289  

Submission of Standard Practice Procedures Plans 

Letter from P. R. Simpson (Exelon Generation Company, LLC) to U.S. NRC, 
"Submission of Standard Practice Procedure Plans and Foreign Ownership 
Control or Influence Package," dated July 2, 2014 

In the referenced letter, Exelon Generation Company, LLC (EGC) submitted an updated Foreign 
Ownership, Control, or Influence (FOCI) package to the NRC for review for the nuclear power 
plants listed above. The referenced letter stated that updated Standard Practice Procedures 
Plans are being developed and will be submitted to the NRC separately. 

The attachment provides the updated Standard Practice Procedures Plans for each of the 
nuclear plants listed above and the corporate offices in Warrenville, IL, and Kennett Square, PA. 

The Attachment contains sensitive security related information. Accordingly, it is respectfully 
requested that the information in the Attachment be withheld from public disclosure in 
accordance with 10 CFR 2.390, "Public inspections, exemptions, requests for withholding," 
paragraph (d)(1). 
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There are no regulatory commitments contained within this letter. Should you have any 
questions concerning this letter, please contact me at (630) 657-2823. 

Patrick ftR. Simpson 
Manager — Licensing 

Attachment: Standard Practice Procedures Plans 
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